June 10, 2020 Pastoral Council

Pastoral Council met for the first time since things shut down, the meeting had some in person and some on Zoom.
Youth Ministry: It was decided to proceed with interviews for that position. Social media skills are going to be an important component of the job.
Faith Formation is looking at options and awaiting health and school policy developments. 
St. Vincent de Paul has been focused on supplying food to those who need it. The hold on evictions and utility disconnections is ending so they are preparing to meet requests for assistance.
Knights of Columbus elected new officers
Music is limited to a musician and a cantor at this time
Social gatherings are not permitted because of health concerns
Electronic sign was installed and staff members have been trained on how to use it.
Evangelization is a command from Christ and an act of love of neighbor. We will be looking at how to use the media resources that are available to further this effort.
The broadcast of weekend Mass will continue.
Looking into strengthening the signal in the school to better access online materials.
Will develop plan for coordinating the parish’s presence on on-line platforms and setting a policy for content.
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